
 

May 13, 2020 

 

Broadway Series Postponement 
 

You all should have received a letter earlier this week explaining 
the postponement of our Broadway series shows until January 
2021.  This includes Frozen, Hamilton, To Kill a Mockingbird, 
and Cher.  Despite the absence of Broadway series shows this 
fall, Playhouse Square hopes to host other activities and 
performances.  We hope to see you all back for these! 
 
 

 
 
 

 Emergency Information Update 
 

While we have a little bit of downtime, we would like to update your emergency 
information.  A number of volunteer accounts have out-of-date information in both 
their emergency contact in our database, and also on their emergency card kept in 
the photo ID.  These emergency contacts are very important to us so we can ensure 
we can get in contact with someone quickly if you have an emergency while at 
Playhouse Square. 
 

Wednesday afternoon, you should receive an email with two parts.  

• Emergency Contact - please verify that your emergency contact name and 
phone number are correct.   

 

Our 2020-21 KeyBank Broadway Series will now begin in January of 2021: 

• Pretty Woman: The Musical – January 5-24, 2021 

• The Prom – March 9-28, 202 

• Ain’t Too Proud – April 6-25, 2021 

• Moulin Rouge The Musical – May 5-June 6, 2021 

• Hadestown – July 6-25, 2021 
 

These will be followed by My Fair Lady and Jesus Christ Superstar in Summer 2021. 
 

It is so disappointing to see shows we were excitedly anticipating are no longer coming, but the health of all of you and our guests 
is our first priority.  The shows will return when the time is right.  Until then, we hope to see all of you at other activities and events 
this fall. 
 

 
o If the information is correct, there is no need to contact us.   
o If the information is incorrect, please reply to the email with updated information. 
o If you would like to add an email address for your emergency contact, please reply with the email. 

• Emergency Information Card – please check the Emergency Information Card that is kept in your RedCoat Photo ID.   
o If the information is correct, place back in your Photo ID 
o If the information is incorrect or missing, please print out the medical card attached to the email to fill out. 

▪ Note that new medical cards also contain information regarding theater size (Thank you Head Usher, 
Enid Friedman for the new design)! 

▪ If you are unable to print out the new card, we will have them available at sign in upon return. 
 


